Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Maryann <maryannwildflower@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 12, 2022 1:15 PM

To: Vang, Mai (Cl-StPaul)

Subject: 2118 Hendon Ave

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Mai,

| wanted to share these photos with you of our yard. We have been doing yard work and | noticed when the grass
started to come in all these patches of dead grass. | am pretty sure that it is the result of what the City did when they did
what they did this winter.

Please consider this when accessing to fine us, as it looks terrible and | will likely need to reseed it.

Thank you,

Maryann Lerner












